
Monday 16th—Wednesday 18th 

June 

Y6 Residential at PGL  

Friday 20th June  

Sports Day  

KS2 (Y3/4/5/6) in the morning 

KS1 (Reception, Y1 /2) in the after-

noon 

PTFA refreshments on sale  

Monday 23rd June 

Y1 Turton Tower Trip 

Tuesday 24th June 

Dance Festival  

Friday 27th June 

Non Uniform day in exchange for 

chocolate donations for our sum-

mer fair  

Monday 30th June 

Y2 Houghton Tower trip  

Tuesday 1st July  

Y6 Leavers Service at Blackburn 

Cathedral 

Wednesday 2nd July 

Y6 High school transition day  

Reception—Y5 transition morning 

Reception Trust experience   

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A great start to the second half of our summer term both in and out of school.  

A huge congratulations to our netball team who made it through to the FINALS of their netball com-

petition.  Well done to our children who represented school at the Chorley Sports Quad Kids event 

with a special congratulations to Esme Y4 who won a GOLD medal! Thanks to our amazing staff team 

who enable these events to take place and support the children and to our fantastic parents who 

support in ensuring the children can attend when outside of school.  

This week, our Y6 children are attending their residential trip. Keep an eye out on @StAdlington to 

see what activities they are taking part in. Thank you to the staff who are giving up their time to sup-

port the children during their residential trip.  

Sports Day is on Friday 20th June. A letter was sent out with more details regarding the day. Don’t 

forget to bring your camping chairs so you can come along and cheer on our children.  

The temperature is due to increase this week. Please make sure your child has sun cream applied 

each day and brings to school a water bottle (which they can refill as many times as necessary 

throughout the day) and a suitable sun hat.  

On Tuesday 24th June, we are holding our Learning Together Trust Dance Festival. Children in KS2 

(y3/4/5/6) will be transported to the event in the afternoon on coaches with members of staff.  KS1 

(reception, 1/2) will need to make their own way to the event after school where staff will meet 

them. All children will need to be collected from the event at Robin Park once the show has finished. 

If another parent is collecting your child on the evening, please make sure you have contacted the 

school office to inform them of who this will be. Any questions 

linked to the upcoming Dance Festival, please contact the 

school office.   

There are still some tickets available, so if you have not yet 

purchased your ticket or would like to purchase additional tick-

ets, please contact the office. Tickets will be distributed this 

week to all parents/carers who have bought tickets. We are 

looking forward to this celebration of dance and music.  

As always, if there has been a change to your circumstances or 

you require any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch. We are always here for our families.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

Headteacher  

June 12th 2025 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 96% 

Year 3 87% 

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 92% 

Year 6 98% 

Whole School 95% 



June 12th 2025 

Upcoming events  

Monday 23rd June—Y1 trip to Turton Tower 

Tuesday 24th June—Learning Together Trust Dance Festival 

Friday 27th June—Non uniform day in exchange for chocolates for Summer Fair 

Monday 30th June—Y2 trip to Houghton Tower  

Tuesday 1st July—Y6 Leavers service at Blackburn Cathedral (school event only) 

Wednesday 2nd July—Reception—Y5 transition morning   *please note Albany, St Michael’s, Southlands and Riving-

ton and Blackrod high schools have a transition day for new Y7’s on this day—children will need to make their own 

way to their new high school 

Wednesday 2nd July—Reception Trust Experience in the afternoon  

Thursday 3rd July—Year 1 Trust Experience day  

Friday 4th July—Summer Fair 330pm—5pm  

Monday 7th July—Year 4 trip to Bolton Museum  

Tuesday 8th July and Thursday 10th July—new reception transition afternoons  

Wednesday 9th July—Reception trip to Leyland Transport Museum  


